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Téna koutou katoa, Mald e lelei, Talofa lava, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Kia orana, Namaste,
Magandang araw

Dear Parents/Caregivers

Year 9s - Meet the Teachers BBQ
Thursday 29 February
5-7pm

On Thursday 29 February we will be holding our annual Year 9 Meet the Teachers BBQ.
This is your chance to meet the staff of our kura who will be looking after your tamariki
including their Kaitohutohu, subject teachers, Kaiarahi, Tumuaki and Tumuaki Tuarua.
Members of the Hauora staff will also be available to talk to.

We are looking forward to this special day in our annual school calendar.

Nga mihi

&

Simon Craggs
Tumuaki/Principal
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